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IN RESPONSE REFER
TO NRDC/TEC/79-14
(FOIA-79-145)

Dear Mr. Felton,

We have received your letter of June 19th in
which you mentioned documents which originated in

-

the Department of State, Defense Intelligence
Agency and the Central Intelligence Agency. As we
requested in our original letter of April 26, 1979,
please send a record ider.tifying the title, author,
date and classification of these documents.

Thank you. And thank you for using our refer-
ence number as well as your own in your letter. It
does make things much easier.

Sincerely,

by [
Mrs. Lc- der
Secretary ;f'Dr. Cochran
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